
From: Paul Jones @shiregroup-idbs.gov.uk>  
Sent: 29 June 2023 15:54 
To: YorkshireGreen <YorkshireGreen@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: Shire Group Consents <consents@shiregroup-idbs.gov.uk>; Info@kuoidb.org.uk 
Subject: Yorkshire GREEN – ExQ2 - Response to Q6.0.1 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

In response to Q6.0.1 I can confirm on behalf of the Board that this will be acceptable in principle, 
subject to Final Design and the terms being agreed under the Statement of Common Ground for 
other crossings/structures within ordinary watercourses.  

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

For and on behalf of the Kyle & Upper Ouse Internal Drainage Board, 

 

Paul Jones BSc (Hons) MSc (Eng) GMICE 

Engineer to the Board 

Lead Water Level Management Engineer 

 

Direct Dial:  

Mob:  

 

Website: Kyle & Upper Ouse IDB 

Consent Applications & Planning Info: Kyle & Upper Ouse IDB 

 

Consent Queries please re-direct to Consents@shiregroup-idbs.gov.uk 
Planning Queries please re-direct to Planning@shiregroup-idbs.gov.uk 
 



General Enquiries please re-direct to info@kuoidb.org.uk 
Accounts Enquiries please re-direct to info@kuoidb.org.uk 

 

IDB Office: 01904 655 202 

 

Out of Hours Emgency Contact: Mr David Cowton  

Out of Hours: 01302 33 77 98 to report obstructions to flow or alternative assistance. 

 

JBA Consulting, Epsom House, Chase Park, Redhouse Interchange, Doncaster, South Yorkshire, 
DN6 7FE. Telephone: +441302 337798 
WEM Framework Suppliers 2013-2019 and the Shire Group of IDBs is a member of the JBA group of 
companies. 
The JBA Group supports the JBA Trust. Follow us on Twitter @JBAConsulting This email is covered 
by the JBA Consulting email disclaimer 
JBA Consulting is the trading name of Jeremy Benn Associates Limited, registered in England, 
company number 03246693, 1 Broughton Park, Old Lane North, Broughton, Skipton, North 
Yorkshire, BD23 3FD. 
www.shiregroup-idbs.gov.uk  

 




